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Announcement to the Market 

23 December 2014 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 
EXPANDED FINANCE FACILITY FOR INSURANCE PREMIUM 

FUNDING BUSINESS  
 
 
Centrepoint Alliance Limited (ASX Code: CAF) announces it has executed an agreement with the 
National Australia Bank and Bendigo and Adelaide Bank for an improved and increased finance facility for 
its insurance premium funding business. 
 
John de Zwart, Managing Director of Centrepoint Alliance Limited commented, “We are very pleased that 
Bendigo and Adelaide Bank have joined with our existing banking partner, the National Australia Bank, to 
provide an expanded finance facility on improved terms. The new facility recognises the strong support 
for the Group and its strategy of building a highly respected and leading independent financial services 
business.”  
 
The new finance facility includes: 

 30% increase in the facility limit to $189 million; 

 lower interest margins and facility fees; 

 greater capacity for domestic and larger commercial loans; and 

 an increase in the facility term to two years. 
 
Bob Dodd, CEO of Centrepoint Alliance Premium Funding said, “The business is well positioned and we 
continue to enjoy long term support from our intermediaries whilst building new relationships. This 
increased funding allows us to meet our medium term growth objectives and the improved terms 
recognises the strength of the business.” 
 
 
 
For any enquiries please contact: 
 
John de Zwart 
Managing Director 
Centrepoint Alliance Limited   
Contact details:  jdezwart@cpal.com.au  
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